
Construction Alert: 

 

Pipeline improvement work to begin in September 
 
Starting in mid-September and lasting approximately one month, Southwest Gas will be performing pipeline 

improvement work on the South Frontage Road of Interstate 8 between South Scottsdale Drive and South  

Far West Avenue. Work hours are 6:30 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, though the hours may change  

as the work progresses and field conditions change. One lane of South Frontage Road will be closed during  

work hours. 

For your safety: 

• Do not enter areas where construction is taking place. 

• Avoid construction sites even if they are in places where you normally travel. 

• Southwest Gas and Northern Pipeline crews carry company identification at all times. 

Contact Us: 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Southwest Gas project hotline at 1-844-258-7481. 

Thank you for your patience during this construction. 

 


